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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
On Friday 16 December it will be Christmas Jumper Day at Landau Forte College!  
The event is being organised by Year 13 BTEC Business students and is in support 
of Derby Kids Camp.  Derby Kids Camp is a volunteer run charity which provides free 
holidays for the most deserving children in Derby and Derbyshire.   
 
We hope that as many students as possible will want to participate in this end of term 
event. Students can wear a Christmas Jumper or a red, gold, silver or green jumper.  
Students will need to wear their normal College trousers or skirt and shoes.  We are 
asking for a donation of £1.00 from all students who participate in the event.  All of 
the money raised from the Christmas Jumper Day donations will go directly to Derby 
Kids Camp.  
 
Year 8 students have organised a food collection for the Hope Centre Food Bank in 
Derby.  If you would like to donate any foods please send donations into College with 
your son or daughter or leave your donations in the boxes around the Christmas Tree 
in the College's reception.  
 
Thank you for your support of the two events and I wish you and your families a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms A Brannick  
Principal 

 


